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Certified Neighborhood Council
Auqust 13, 2002

October LO,2Ot2

Via email

To: The Public Works Committee
Councilmember loe Buscaino, Chair
Councilmember Paul Krekorian
Counci lmember Eric Garcetti

Michael Espinosa - Legislative Assistant - 2I3-97a-IO64
Michael. Espinosa@lacity.org

Re: Council File 05-1853-51: Bureau of Street Services proposed ten
million dollar, three year survey

Dear Councilmembers:

The Mar Vista Community Council strongly opposes the proposal of the
Bureau of Street Services of the Department of Public Works, as stated in
the report filed on August L6, 2012, that a ten million dollar, three year
survey is needed to assess the condition of the sidewalks in the city. We
believe that an adequate survey can be done using volunteers recruited
through the neighborhood councils and other entities including current city
employees and resources, using modern technologies accomplishing the
task with less time and money.

Kind regards,

Sharon Commins
Chair, Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors


